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July 1, 2019 
 
 
Dear Sheena Fuller,                   
 
 
Congratulations on completing the training and supervision requirements required to become an 
approved Traumatic Brain Injury (TBI) provider in North Carolina. As of, 7/1/2019 your name 
has been added to the TBI registry. Please allow one to two weeks for this information to be 
posted online at http://www.cidd.unc.edu/docs/tbi/2019/ApprovedProviderList.pdf 
 
Additionally, please note that you will have ongoing responsibilities in order to remain on the 
registry, including providing updated contact information and completing continuing education. 
For more information about these requirements, consult the “Frequently Asked Questions” 
section of the TBI website (https://ec.ncpublicschools.gov/disability-resources/traumatic-brain-
injury/TBIFAQs_07122018.pdf). 

Please address any further questions about this process or about your role as an approved 
provider to TBIregistry@cidd.unc.edu. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Lynn Makor 
NCDPI Consultant for School Psychology 
 
 
 
 
 

Cc:      Sherry Thomas, Director 
Dreama McCoy, Section Chief 
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